MPA Faculty/Staff
Meeting Minutes

April 9, 2012
Present: Larry Geri, Linda Moon Stumpff, Lee Lyttle, Doreen Swetkis, John Gates, Erin Genia, Randee Gibbons, Alan Parker, Vic Colman, & Jan Hays
Next meetings: 4/23/12, 5/14/12
I.
Announcements
Linda was asked and accepted to be the faculty speaker for the hooding ceremony in June.
II. Next year’s teaching schedule
Lee presented the next updated curriculum for next year. Linda wondered if the title for Cases in Natural Resource Policy should include the word “environment”. Lee will ask Karen Fraser about that. Erin wants to be sure the dates that class is offered does not conflict with tribal class dates as she thinks that will be a good elective for tribal students.
Doreen doesn’t think she should be lead teacher for spring tribal Policy, Finance and Budgeting as she is not totally familiar with it. She could be back-up teacher, just not the lead. Lee will look into that. Doreen also wants her fall elective, Nonprofit Theory & Practice to be a weekend intensive class, not a Monday night class.
III. Faculty Staffing/Rotation Review
Lee presented the newest version of the rotation schedule. The only changes suggested were question marks added to Lee and Doreen’s names under the directorship column in 13-14 and 14-15 as it is not official yet. Rotation in by undergrad instructors is more difficult for MPA than MES. No pool to draw from. 
IV. An Assessment Workshop Summer Institute
Laura Coghlan can pay $200/day for a 2 day workshop to as many as 10 faculty/staff people. Dates selected by the group to submit to her were June 28th and 29th or July 2nd and 3rd. 1st summer session was preferred by everyone but it was difficult finding a time that Larry, Lee and Linda could all attend.
V. Revenue Sources Generated by MPA?
Larry is researching for the college other revenue ideas such as seminars, symposia, workshops, and certificate programs as a way to bring in extra funds. UW could be used a model for this kind of operation. This will be discussed in the next meeting, April 23rd. Linda thinks the whole grant situation needs to be better coordinated in regard to priorities.
VI. ASPA Membership Scholarships?

After discussion it was decided that ASPA scholarships would be too expensive—not important enough to take money from other things and if fund raising should occur the proceeds would be better spent on scholarships for student expenses. Net-working on Thursday nights and webpage might help educate students on importance of ASPA membership.
VII.      Online Application Update

Lee reported progress after review by assistant directors. Next phase due in 6 weeks. The on-line application should  be ready for the next year’s admission process.
